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September 1, 2024 

 

Welcome to the 2024-2025 Bowling Season! 

 

The Board of Directors (BOD) is thrilled to represent and support the vibrant bowling community here in 

Rochester. We are immensely grateful for the enthusiasm and dedication of our members, and we eagerly look 

forward to another exciting season together. 

 

Last season was a testament to our shared passion for bowling. We saw steady participation in tournaments, an 

increase in volunteer involvement, active engagement in association functions, and the successful continuation 

of new events like the Peg Martin Memorial. Your continued involvement and valuable feedback have been 

instrumental in shaping our vision for the 2024-2025 season. It's heartwarming to see familiar faces returning to 

the lanes and to welcome new bowlers just beginning their journey. Let’s continue to grow our community by 

inviting friends to join us—together, we can expand the reach and impact of our sport! 

 

As we enter the new season, we’re excited to share some important updates and news. Our tournament schedule 

has been finalized and is now available on our website, rochesternyusbc.org. The first event of the season will 

be held on October 12th and 13th at AMF Fairview Lanes. We encourage all bowlers to review the entry details 

posted on our website. Notably, eligibility for this event is open to bowlers from specific neighboring 

associations who purchase a local membership ($9). Members of the Canandaigua, Finger Lakes, Genesee 

Region, Hornell, Penn Yan-Dundee, and Lake Ontario associations are warmly invited to participate in our 

championship-caliber events. 

 

We’re also pleased to announce that, thanks to additional fundraising efforts and cost-cutting measures, we do 

not anticipate a rise in membership dues this season. The association is in strong financial standing, allowing us 

to continue providing excellent services to the Greater Rochester bowling community. 

 

Thank you for your continued dedication to the sport of bowling. We look forward to a fantastic season ahead! 
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